
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR BEER AND WINE RETAIL PACKAGE 

SALES LICENSE 
 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that TRINA MITCHELL, store manager of Family Dollar 

#31228 at 9250 Lavonia Road, Carnesville, Georgia, has made application to the 

Mayor and Council of the City of Carnesville for a Beer and Wine Retail Package 

Sales License. The hearing on such application will be Tuesday, June 4, 2024 at 

5:45pm at the Carnesville City Hall, being at least seven (7) days after the Public 

Notice dated Thursday, May 16, 2024.  

 

 

Mayor and Council Members 

City of Carnesville 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


